                 Lawrence Township Trustees                                          Special
            Thursday April 30, 2015
The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in special session at 6:30PM. in the Charles E. Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ritterbeck. All Trustees were present.  Trustees wanted public input for a walking path and trail at River Community Park-Wilkshire Boulevard. The funding would be obtained from ODOT Transportation Alternatives Program. There were a lot of public comments, all of which were positive. Mayor Bell hoped in the future that the trail would connect Zoar with Wilkshire. Richard Lebold of Bolivar said the trail would tie the communities of Bolivar, Zoar and Wilkshire Hills together. If funding is approved the project will begin in 2016 and should be competed by 2017. A motion to adjourn was made and so ordered by the Chairman.  
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